
Thank you for bearing with us during the Circuit Breaker (CB) where 

we could only attend to emergencies. We are now able to o�er a 

wider range of dental services post CB Phase One ("Safe Re-opening"). 

Please confirm with your dental clinic on the procedures allowed.

In line with the government’s gradual resumption of services, our dental clinics will adopt 

the following steps:

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation.

(A) Appointments preferred. 
Limited appointments per 

day to reduce contact time 
among patients.  

(B) Priority given to pain / 
emergency cases and 

ongoing cases deferred due 
to CB.

(C) Heightened infection 
control protocols to 

enhance patient safety 
during treatment.

A SDA COVID-19 initiative. Patient safety is our top priority.

Updates on Your Next 
Dental Appointment


